
AGENDA ITEM SUMMARY FORM 

MEETING DATE: 

PREPARED BY: 

AGENDA ITEM CONTENT: 

AGENDA ITEM SECTION: 

BUDGETED AMOUNT: FUNDS REQUESTED: 

FUND: 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Sean P. Ballantine, Director of Public Services

$73,500

Major/Local Roads

As part of our normal best practices as we approach the end of the fiscal year, Staff reached out to our 
current pavement marking vendor, PK Contracting, to determine if they would be interested in once again 
extending their pricing for the summer 2023 pavement marking season. Unfortunately, due to the 
significant increases in material and labor costs, they were unable to do so. Staff then prepared ITB 
#MH-1066 – 2023 Pavement Marking, which was issued on April 28. 1 sealed bid was received by the 
deadline of May 15, and the sole qualified bidder is PK Contracting. 

Staff recommends that Council award the bid for the 2023 Pavement Marking to PK Contracting, of Troy,
Michigan. Funding is budgeted and available in the upcoming 2023-24 Budget.

Bid Awards/Purchases

DPS - Bid Award - 2023 Pavement Marking

05/22/23

$73,500


